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June 23, 2022 

Charles Keizer 
Partner, Torys LLP 
79 Wellington St. W., 30th Floor 
Box 270, TD South Tower 
Toronto, Ontario M5K 1N2 
ckeizer@torys.com  

Dear Mr. Keizer: 

Re: Enbridge Gas Inc. (Enbridge Gas) 
Dawn to Corunna Replacement Project 
Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2022-0086 

This letter is in response to your letter to the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) dated June 
22, 2022, requesting an extension to the date for the filing of interrogatory responses 
from June 24, 2022 to June 30, 2022. In your letter you noted that Enbridge Gas 
received over 400 questions covering a broad range of topics and some with a high 
level of complexity. 

The OEB grants Enbridge Gas’s request for an extension. Enbridge Gas shall file with 
the OEB and serve all parties, its interrogatory responses by June 30, 2022.  

Please be advised that changes to the case schedule could affect the timing of the 
OEB’s final decision in this matter.  

Yours truly, 

Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 

c: All Parties 
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